
Parish of Kimmage Manor

11/7/2025

Hello everybody. Top of the morning to you!

I sent a text to our Partnership Clergy recently, asking if there was a 

Padre Pio Group existing in any of our Partnership churches. The answer 

was 'no'.  A number of Kimmage parishioners have enquired about 

recommencing such a group in the Partnership. So, could you advertise 

and announce the following in your church for the next 2 weekends. The 

Partnership of Parishes of St. Joseph's Terenure, St. Jude's Willington, 

Pius X Templeogue, Holy Spirit Kimmage, & Holy Spirit Greenhills will 

host a meeting on Tuesday 22nd July in Kimmage Manor Parish Hall @ 

7.30pm to talk about the possibility of recommencing the Padre Pio 

Group. All are welcome, spread the word among those you think might be 

interested. 

Fr. Joe Poole CSSp.


